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PTA NEWS

We can't believe it's the start of 22/23 - it's gone so
quick! Since we relaunched the PSA in October, we've
raised over £5000 and the kids have enjoyed lots of
different activities. We are looking forward to many
more events this year!
It is with sadness that we say good bye to our
longstanding member, Julia Munns, as her children
have now finished their Piggott journey. A massive
thank you for all your hard work Julia!
I must thank the amazing PSA team for always being
there, joining in and supporting all the events to
success. Without them, nothing would happen! 
Alex MacLeod has been a great asset, willing to go
along with all our crazy ideas! 
We are busy preparing for a fantastic Autumn term so
look out for comms soon!
From Harps and the PSA team 

TIME HAS FLOWN...
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https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/piggottschool/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=clipboard&utm_content=cpl


OTHER WAYS TO HELP:
Amazon smile

Charity Hive donations

Can you donate goods/services
for the Xmas Silent Auction?
please get in touch!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

NOV 2022
3 Nov: BAGS2SCHOOL - send in your good
quality second hand clothing.
18 Nov: CHRISTMAS FAYRE - the relaunch
of the epic Christmas event! 

JULIA - A PSA PERSPECTIVE
OCT 2022
18 Oct: PTA OPEN MEETING & XMAS FAYRE
UPDATE - calling all new parents, join us to
find out more!

"I joined the PSA in September 2011 when my
daughter started at Piggott, and I am just about
to finish as my son leaves the school. I have
thoroughly enjoyed every bit of it, mostly
because I have met and worked with people I
would have never known. My memories of very
busy Christmas fayres & quiz nights will stay with
me as well as the smaller events. I wish the new,
very enthusiastic, committee every success and I
know they will do well." 

STAFF APPRECIATION
Thanks for sending in your messages for the
staff - they have been displayed in the staff
room for everyone to see!

VOLUNTEER BANK
We are looking for volunteers who can help at
our events - you do not need to join the
committee! We will email when help is needed
and if you can - great!! If not, then maybe next
time. Please email Harps at
psa@piggottschool.org to get involved.

Christmas Fayre 18 NOV 2022
Can you donate goods/services for the Xmas

Silent Auction? Please get in touch!

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/charity/select/search?q=The+Piggott+Trust&orig=&ie=UTF-8
https://piggottschool.charityhive.co.uk/

